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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Freddie for being super at continuing a pattern using shapes. 
Year 1 
Dylan for amazing effort during a tricky maths challenge. 
Year 2 
Logan for a super acrostic poem using the letters in his name.   
Year 3 
Paris for writing a lovely prayer of thanks and being brave 
enough to read it in assembly.                                                 
Year 4                                                                                                          
Neve for being so enthusiastic about topic work. 
Headteacher’s Award 
Sophie for always having such a positive attitude towards her 
learning. 

Diary Dates  

Wed 2nd Oct                                                      
PTA AGM 2.30pm 

Thur 3rd Oct                                                      
Class 5 Cancer Coffee Morning 9am 

Fri 4th Oct                                                     
Class 4 visit to the Maltings for Berwick Film 
Festival 

Thur 10th Oct                                                     
Class 1 Parents’ Workshop 2.30pm 

Fri 11th Oct                                                      
Harvest Festival at Holy Trinity Church 
2.30pm 

Fri 18th Oct                                                      
Oliver Twist performance in the Guild Hall 
for Class 4 

Thur 24th Oct                                                      
Parent Consultations 1 - 6pm 

Fri 25th Oct                                                     
Half Term Holiday 

Mon 4th November Teacher Training Day 

School reopens on Tuesday 5th November 

Picture News At Home 

The discussion topic next 
week.  What is the 
best way to help 
those in need? 

Kind Hearts 

Well done to Kobe and Elliot who took part in the Mini Great North Run 
this month  They both raised lots of money for charity.  Kobe raised £300 
for The Grove School and Elliot raised £635 for the blood cancer charity 
Bloodwise.  We are very proud of them both. 

 

Class 3 Visit to the Art Gallery 

Class 3 enjoyed their visit to the Turner    
Exhibition at The Granary Gallery last week.  
The liked looking at the original art by the 
world famous artist and then were           
working hard on their own work.  The      
picture shows Luca concentrating on his own 
castle drawing inspired by Turner’s Norham 
Castle at Sunrise.  Jake said, ‘I can’t wait to 
try using watercolours outside too’.  I am 
sure J. W. Turner would approve. 

Please keep sending 
in your Aldi stickers. 

Nursey Garden 

Nursery were pleased to receive 
their second box of plants for the 
Royal Horticultural Society.             
Everything is all planted and they 
are looking forward to watching 
the plants grow and turn into some 
delicious things to eat. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Visitors to Class 4 

The class have enjoyed 
two visits this week, one 
from our Operation       
Encompass Officer talking 
about safe relationships 
and one arranged on 
Thinking Skills in Science.  
They have all enjoyed the 
extra input. 

Multi-Skills Festival 

The multi-skills 
festival was great 
fun today for some 
of Class 5.           
Everyone           
improved their 
personal bests and 
were getting 
better and better! 
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